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Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Amelia, Jacob, Archie, Alex, Chelsea, Ellen, Brooke, Erjan 
and Lauren. 
 
 

 
This week on Thursday 27th August we will hold our 
book week parade at 2.15pm.  The children can wear 
anything to do with books or book characters. 
Students can either come to school dressed or bring 
their costume and get dressed during lunch time. Please 
make sure your child wears sensible shoes. 

Parents and extended family, younger siblings of 
students and’ Spring into School’ children including 
playgroup are all welcome to attend and dress up if 

they wish to do so. 

 
 
 
Book Club: 
Please find attached Issue 6. Orders are due next Wed 
2nd September. 

 

NAPLAN Results Today 
Students in year 3 and 5 have been given their NAPLAN 
results today. Please don’t hesitate to make a time to 
see Mr Scott if you would like to discuss your child’s 
results. 
 
Millthorpe CWA Day: ITALY 

 
Congratulations to all the students for their hard work 
on their Italy projects. 
The following students were awarded prizes: 
Kinder: 1st - Abbey 
Year 1: 2nd - Archie 
              Highly commended - Alex 
Year 5: 2nd – Skye 
              3rd – Brooke    
              Highly commended – Devlin 
Year 6: 1st Lauren 
              2nd Bradley 
 
 
Swimming this Friday 
Just a reminder: that we have swimming on 
this Friday 2.30pm – 3.20pm. Please 
remember to have everything packed for 
your child/children to participate, including 
$5.00 to go in the silver box if you are 
paying weekly.  
There are still a number of outstanding swimming 
notes. There is a copy of the swimming note attached to 
the newsletter if you have misplaced yours. Please 
attend to this immediately and return your note and 
payment option by tomorrow Wed 26 Aug.- 
 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2015 
Spring Into School: Next Tues 1 Sept 
Swimming notes: return tomorrow Wed 
Assembly/Book Week/Dress up Parade:          
This Thurs 27 Aug 2.15pm 
Swimming: This Fri 28 Aug 
 
 

Canteen: Carolyn - Fri 28 August       
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Next OSSA Dance Rehearsal dates: 
 
Next Mon 31st Aug: Phone Ensemble 9am-12.00pm 
                                    Happiness Ensemble 9-10.00am 
 
 
 
Primary Excursion 
This year the Primary excursion will be to Lake 
Burrendong Sport and Recreation Centre. It will take 
place in the last week of school December 14th to 16th. 
The cost will be approximately $150 per student which 
will cover bus travel, accommodation and meals. 
Please see Mr Scott if you have any questions about the 
excursion or if you feel you may have difficulty paying    
Please return the expression of interest attached to the 
newsletter. 
                 
      +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

 Please note:      We advertise in our school newsletter 
for other schools, sporting clubs and local community 
events. A general brief is put in this section to help 
promote upcoming registrations and activities but these 
are not organised by the school. Further information is 
always put on the board in our school foyer if you want 
more details, then you can contact the involved 
organisation directly. You can also get a copy from the 
office. 

 
Cartooning Weekend: Sat Aug 29-Sun Aug 30  

Bletchington Public School 
139 Matthews Avenue, Orange  
 

Please see the flyer in the Spring Terrace foyer for further 
details. 

              ------------------------------------------------------------- 
School Holiday Care in Millthorpe 
Hello parents, do you  need care this school holidays? Or would 
you like for your children to come and play for the day? I will be 
offering vacation care at the Millthorpe School of Arts this 
coming school holidays, on week days, from September 21st to 
October 2nd. The days will run from 8:30 to 4:00 and the fee is 
$50 per day. Please feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions and to visit my Facebook page to see what we did last 
school holidays and to get updates and program for this coming 
school holidays.  
 
Nancy Dion McGreal 
French to You and School Holiday Care 
www.facebook.com/frenchtoyouschoolholidaycare 
m: 0403 639 085 
e: frenchtoyouschoolholidaycare@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget: 
 

 
 

 

 Pack for swimming-pick 
up time 3.20pm 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/frenchtoyouschoolholidaycare
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